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T[4, Court's Jan 14 Order - Olmstead Plan

As you know, the Court's Order of January 22,2014 provisionally approving the
Olmstead Plan included a special directive for updates regarding "progress toward
moving individuals from segregated to integrated settings." fl[4, p. 3).

The first update, limited to 20 pages, is due about April 22, 2014.

I respectfully suggest that you consider well in advance of the deadline how to
address the Court's directive. I offer to discuss this with you at your convenience
and, in addition, I respectfully suggest that you provide me for discussion an
advance draft of your response.

Thank you for your consideration.
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